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----- Original Message—-—--

From: malcolm brock <post@westernwebservices.co.uk>
Sent: 29 January 2024 16:40

To: admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Subject: Torpoint Town Council Web Site enquiry

Torpoint Town Council Web Site enguiry

message : Re - Public open space, Ferry Street When i called at your office you stated that the Council had given the
owner of the former ambulance hall, permission to use the above space for a period of one year. Can you tell me:-
When does this expire & what is proposed then.

Is there any written agreement/contract & if so is any money invoived.

Did you contact the owner of the adjacent property in Carew Wharf, bearing in mind he has windows, both existing
and approved but not implemented, as well as access rights.

Can the council give an assurance that steps will be taken to ensure this does not fall into private ownership and
that it will always remain available to the public.

Did the Council approve the proposed terrace overhanging Town Beach Malcolm Brock

name : malcolm brock
email : malzan@tiscali.co.uk
contact_details :




